
Staff Development Programme for Probationary Lecturers 2025 (Cycle 27) 

Application deadline: 17th of January 2025 

 

The Staff Development Centre (SDC) of the University of Kelaniya will commence the 27th cycle 

of its “Induction Programme for Academic Staff Members of Sri Lankan Universities” in 2025. 

 

The induction programme is open to all probationary lecturers in Sri Lankan universities and 

academics from other educational institutes in Sri Lanka. The successful completion of the 

induction programme, which is accredited by the University Grants Commission, fulfils the 

requirements for newly recruited staff members to complete a staff development programme for 

purposes of confirmation in their positions as stipulated by the UGC. A large number of 

probationary lecturers from other universities and higher educational institutes have completed 

this programme in the past years. 

 

Participants may register either for the entire programme or selected segments of the programme. 

 

The Staff Development Centre of the University of Kelaniya is the first SDC to obtain the ISO 

9001-2015 accreditation from the Sri Lanka Standards Institution. 

 

COURSE DETAILS 

APPLICATION FORM 

HANDBOOK 

  

Further details can be obtained by contacting the SDC via Email: sdc@kln.ac.lk 

Telephone: 0112 908 783 

 

 

  

http://www.kln.ac.lk/units/SDU/docs/CourseDetails_SDC_Cycle15.pdf
http://www.kln.ac.lk/units/SDU/docs/SDC_Cycle15_ApplicationForm.pdf
mailto:sdc@kln.ac.lk

